
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Annual Meeting 
 
October 21, 2015 
 
A quorum was met and the meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by President Jeff 
Grinnell. 
 
Jeff Grinnell delivered the President’s Report, highlighting the accomplishments of the 
previous year. 
 
A 2015-2016 budget was reviewed with a question and answer period from the 
homeowners. 
 
Director Corey Davidson and Jeff Grinnell proposed a plan for demolishing old decks 
and rebuilding new ones. A question and answer period followed. 
 
It was decided to hold another meeting in the near future to poll homeowners on their 
preference for the amount of additional monthly assessments to pay for the decks. 
 
The current Board Laurie Guptill, Corey Davidson, Scott Greenfield and Kerri Ikenberry 
were voted in by the Quorum. No other candidates were on the ballot. President Jeff 
Grinnell is serving a three year term. 
 
Meeting adjourned 9:35 pm. 
 
 
Next meeting Annual Meeting October 21 7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


